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Vote by mail has been an easy successful way for Oregonians to vote for decades. It 

is convenient and gives me the best options for how to vote. To go BACKWARDS 

and remove vote by mail is anti democracy. Why make participating in government 

harder? Sure looks like vote tampering via legislation to me. Anybody associated with 

this should be ashamed... 


